[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you, we received your membership renewal for the California Community College (CCC) Mental Health & Wellness Association (MHWA)!   

We are pleased that you have chosen to renew with MHWA, your contributions are vital to the MHWA mission of enhancing student success, wellness, and retention by the support and promotion of quality mental health services programs throughout the California Community College System.  

MHWA is a hub for information, training, collaboration and collegial support for its members.  As a member, you will have access to the MHWA listserve for the discussion of mental health service related topics, consultation, leadership and support for college mental health services programs.  In addition, continuing education and training opportunities are provided during our MHWA conferences specifically relevant to the practice of mental health services in a community college setting, please visit the MWHA website at www.mhwa.org  

If you have not received confirmation that you have been added to the listserv within a week after receiving this welcome letter, please contact Felicia King fkingarye@ccsf.edu 

It is my pleasure to continue serving you, please let me know if you need additional information.

Sincerely,
California Community College (CCC) Mental Health & Wellness Association (MHWA) Treasurer/Membership Coordinator 


*** Copy Felicia for listserv
